
 

 

COMMITTEE REPORT 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 

DATE: October 13, 2022 
 
ATTENDEES:  Tim Fox (Chair), Mark Murray, Debby Peck, Kevin Lunn, Megan Keenan (staff) 
 
REGRETS: Nancy Moore 
 
The Communications Committee met on Monday, October 3, 2022 @ 5:30 pm. 
 
Hanwell Herald Winter Edition Suggested Stories (deadline to get these to Megan is December 2) 

• Introduce new councillors for Wards 5 & 6 
• Waste Reduction (Debby) 
• Bear Club (Morgan has been contacted by Megan) 
• Recipes (Darren, Susan) – Tim to reach out  
• Reminder of ways that public can contact us and get involved (Tim) 
• History of UKFD and Fire Safety (Mark) 
• EMO article (submitted by EMO Committee) 
• Winter activities (including activities for kids) (Tim) 

 
Christmas Newsletter 

• List of Holiday activities 
• Mental Health contacts 
• Get this to people’s homes by November 25th 
• Need to get prizes for Hanwell Cares Bingo 

 
Social Media 

• Fall garden tasks 
• Christmas Tree growers in Hanwell 
• Halloween and Thanksgiving posts 
• Wellness/Seniors (Debby) 
• Energy Savings (Mark) 
• Mental Health posts in Winter 
• See communications planning calendar (craft show, Spook Fest, etc.) 

 
Hanwell Radio 

• Need to update the announcements 
 
Next regular meeting will be held on November 7, 2022, at 5:30 pm 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:00 pm. 
 
Respectively Submitted,       
Tim Fox, Chair 


